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28th November 2023 

 

Year 6 World War II Exhibition  

 

Dear Parent,  

 

We would like to invite you to come and view Year 6 World War II Exhibition. This will be taking place on 

Monday 4th December 3pm - 4.30pm in the Bungalow.  

 

This Autumn Year 6 have been learning about World War II and visited the Duxford War Museum. We 

are very proud of the childre’s knowledge and understanding, and we would like to invite parents to 

view the children’s work that they have created. Different forms of work will be on displayed including 

videos, art, writing, pictures and much more. The class teachers will also be available during the 

exhibition.  

 

There is no need to book for this event, and younger siblings are welcome.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Miss K Bothwell  Miss L. Greaves  Miss K Harrold 

Class Teacher Class Teacher  Class Teacher 
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